

Teddington School, Broom Road, Teddington, Middlesex TW11 9PJ

T 020 8943 0033W www.teddingtonschool.orgE info@teddingtonschool.org

Head of School: Kathy Pacey NPQH Executive Headteacher: John Wilkinson ма NPQH

30 November 2017

Dear Families

Teddington School PE Kit

As the weather deteriorates please can you ensure that your child is appropriately prepared for all PE lessons which may take place outside? I can confirm that Stevensons in Twickenham, the school clothing suppliers, have now updated their stock of Teddington School PE kit. All sizes and articles of clothing are available for purchase.

From September 2018 this will be the only PE kit that students will be permitted to wear.

The New PE kit compulsory garments for boys and girls are:



Boys: white Teddington polo shirt and black Teddington shorts.

Girls: white Teddington polo shirt and black Teddington skort.



All students may wear either ankle length white sports socks or new black Teddington games socks.





The new PE kit optional garments for boys and girls are:

Teddington ¼ zip PE Top



Teddington Showerproof Tracksuit Top



Teddington Tracksuit Bottoms

Students may also wear a black or white base layer under the polo shirt and black woolly hat and gloves during the winter term.

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Stevensons directly.

Yours faithfully

Alison McGrandles

Miss A McGrandles Curriculum Leader, PE/PA

